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Sunday
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| may 2016
sixth sunday of easter (OF year C)
st joseph the workman (EF)

The development of Masses without music in the late Middle Ages meant that the Propers of
the Mass, those antiphons appointed by the Church for the entrance, offertory and Commun-
ion at Mass, were often only recited in a soft voice by the priest at the Altar and rarely heard by
the people. But those texts set the tone for a particular celebration of the Sacrifice of Re-
demption. Most of the Propers are taken directly from Scripture, but some are from ancient
texts the Church composed specifically for the liturgy of the day. In some places, people be-
gan to sing hymns at the same time as the priest was reading the Propers from the Altar. This
is a sad development, because it means that for most people, those beautiful texts, from Scrip-
ture and ancient texts, were replaced by texts written by men and women far removed from
the world in which the Liturgy has its source.

Hymns properly belong to the Divine Office, and not to Mass. In the United States, even
before Vatican II, many places had English hymns at Mass. Some of these hymns are beauti-
ful texts with beautiful music. They were written with a view to encouraging congregational
singing and teaching the truths of the faith. It is also true, however, that some hymns are ba-
nal, trite, of questionable musical value and hard to sing. After Vatican II, the solemn sung
liturgy was almost universally replaced by a Low Mass recited by a priest in the language of the
people over which were imposed hymn texts and tunes, many of which are close to secular

1960s and 1970s pop music and which has been rightly criticized as sacropop.

At Prince of Peace, the Choir sings the Propers at the Extraordinary Form and at Solemn
Masses in the Ordinary Form. This is so that the faithful can be exposed to these texts. Even
though we privilege the singing of the actual propers, we recognize that many people have be-
come accustomed to hymns at Mass. Our Sung Masses often feature English or Latin hymns,
taken from the most beautiful pieces in the repertoire of Catholic and Protestant church hym-
nody. We do, however, avoid all sacropop. Our music sheets at Sung Masses include every-
thing you need to pray the Propers of the day as well as to sing the Ordinary of the Mass and

the hymns appointed for Entrance, Offertory and Post-Communion. We encourage you to
sing

‘When you come to Mass, pick up the music sheet and use it at the proper times. Even if you
don’t think you have a strong voice, you have an integral part to play in the Mass by praying
aloud in spoken and sung word the prayers of the Mass. Music is not a quaint addition to the
Mass that we could have or not have and it wouldn’t matter. It is an integral part of the Mass.
The very exercise of singing the Mass penetrates the heart with the Word of God and with
beautiful texts of our faith.

If you don’t use and work out a muscle, it atrophies. The decline of singing in churches and
communities all over our country means that Americans are in danger of becoming paralyzed
to music, which is fast becoming the sole province of celebrity pop stars. Only a people that

: .7 has a song in their hearts can thrive and survive. As St Augustme said of the Church, “We are



lighthouse media: CD’S cost $3. Please put money
in black box beside CD holder.

This week: Light in the darkness
Patrick Lencioni is the founder of The Table

Group and the author of 10 books which have
sold 4 million copies and been translated into
more than 25 languages. Additionally, The Wall
Street Journal called him one of the most sought
after business speakers in America. In this talk
given at the FOCUS National Conference, Pat-
rick provides a hopeful yet cautionary lesson

about the dangers of living a partially Christian
life.

baptism class: Parents desiring Baptism for their
children must attend a Baptism Class. The next
class will be held on Tuesday, 10 May at 6.30p in
Croghan Hall Conference Room. Contact Gus
Suarez to register at 864.420.0497.

novena to the holy spirit begins the Friday after
Ascension Thursday. Novena booklets will be avail-
able in the Narthex.

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of Your faithful,
and kindle in us the fire of Your love. Send forth
Your Spirit and we shall be created, and You shall
renew the face of the Earth.

‘"sanctuary lamp
Please donate!

bread & wine $20

~ Donated by Carol Deretchin
&= 1o Wade Joseph Adkisson

guild of st thomas aquinas: To share a Weekly hour
with Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament, please contact
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or Lisa Buss at:
864.508.7123 adoration hours needed are:
Monday 1p & 8p*
Tuesday 12p
Wednesday 2a
Friday 5a, 7p & 1op*
substitutes are needed for midnight-6a.

VBS VOLUNTEERS & LEADERS NEEDED
We are at the planning stages for this year's VBS.
The program runs from Monday, 20 June -Friday,

24 June 9a-12p. The program we are using this year
is "A Radical Ride on the Wings of Prayer”

We are in need of volunteers especially leaders.
Family Member of Adult Volunteers attend for
Free. Non-adult volunteers’ costs are $25/per child-
-$100 Family limit.VBS is a great opportunity to
grow in the Catholic Faith in a fun motivational
way. Give VBS a try!!!

Please Contact Lara Pennell if you and/or your chil-
dren are interested in participating or volunteering.
lara.pennell@princeofpeacetaylors.org 331-3919. All
volunteers 18 and older are required to have taken
virtus and have background checks.

special donations: If you would like to donate
bread and wine, a sanctuary lamp, flowers or sacred
music in honor or memory of someone, please pick
up a donation envelope in the Narthex. Envelope
can be dropped in the collection basket or returned
to Maria Rauch in the Parish Office.

77A flowers $200

Please donate!

\ choral music $300
Please donate!



mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:lara.pennell@princeofpeacetaylors.org
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As we approach the 100th
anniversary of the appearances of
Our Blessed Mother to the shepherd
children in Fatima, Portugal,
Our Lady’s messages are more urgent

than ever!

8:30 a.m. - School Mass

5:00 p.m. - Mass
6:00 p.m. - Scapular Enrollment
7:00 p.m. - Spanish Mass
8:00 p.m. - Scapular Enrollment

8:00 a.m. - Mass

8:45 a.m. - Scapular Enrollment
10:00 a.m. - Mass

11:00 a.m. - Scapular Enrollment

12:00 p.m. - Latin Mass

1:00 p.m. - Scapular Enrollment

6:00 p.m. - Mass
7:00 p.m. - Procession with Statue
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welcome new parlshldners ]ack & Cindy Turi and

Family and Jennifer Dillon and Family.

2016 graduates If you have a graduating senior in
High School or College, we would like to congratu-
late them. Please send in their name and what
school they are graduating from by 23 May. Name
and school will appear in an upcoming bulletin.

parish office- Parish Secretary will be at a meeting
in Columbia on Friday, 6 May and the office will be
closed Monday, 9 May. The Bishop of Charleston
has mandated for the next 3 years that all parish
staff will be offered pastoral formation. If you need
Mass intentions or anything else from the office
please do so before 6 May or after 9 May.

st rafkas monthy pasta dinner will be on Thursday,
5 May beginning at §5.30p. Menu is Lasagna with
meatballs and Italian sausage on the side, tossed
salad, dessert and tea. Adults are $8 and children
$4.

men’s breakfast: men’s breakfast: All men of the par-
ish and their friends are invited to join us for breakfast
and fellowship on Thursday, § May. We gather at 8a at

Denny’s on Wade Hampton Blvd. For more infor-
mation, call Tony Scachetti at 268.8563.

ladies lunch bunch will meet at 11.30a at New China
Buffet on Hwy 14 and Wade Hampton on Tuesday,
10 May. Please RSVP to Dorothea Jones at

268.3354.

prince of peace volleyball camp- For rising 5th-gth
grade students, will be held 18-22 July from 1-4p.
Camp is led by St Joseph’s Varsity and POP Middle
School Coach Jan Carino assisted by Varsity team.
No volleyball experience required. Fee is $90 per
student. Registration and payment can be turned in
to the school. Questions: call Coach Carino at

414.0487.

virtus class is Thursday, 26 May in Croghan Hall
from 6-9p. Background check must be filled out
and turned in to the office before taking the Virtus
class. To register go to Virtus.org.

orchestral mass bé the carolina.cathplic chorale
will sing Antonio Caldara’s Mass in A in a Solemn

High Mass in the Extraordinary Form at St Ann’s
in Charlotte for the Solemnity of the Ascension on
Thursday, 5 May at 7p.

This is the first time in centuries that this Mass will
have been sung as no known printed music is availa-
ble and it has been recreated from old manuscripts
by Thomas Savoy. For more inform ation on the
Chorale, please see:
http://www.carolinacatholicchorale.com/
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‘ offerto colectl :
24 april 2016
Envelopes # 458 $14,336

Loose Cash $4,223
Total Sunday Offertory $18,559
Electronic Deposits #30 $1,017
Total Offertory $19,576
Weekly Budgeted Need $25,000
‘Weekley Surplus/Shortfall $5,424
SVDP $322
E pcs is hirin ’lg: )
lementary Teacher, MS Science Teacher, & MS

Math Teacher

Prince of Peace Catholic School (K4-8th grade) is
seeking to fill several positions for the 2016-2017
school year.

Elementary Teacher - BA/BS and SC certification
required, previous teaching experience preferred.
MS Science Teacher — BA/BS and SC certification
required, previous teaching experience preferred.
MS Math Teacher - required to have previous
teaching experience and to have certification for
HS Algebra I.

Visit Prince of Peace Catholic School website at:
www.popcatholicschool.org.

To apply, send a resume to Dr. Michael Pennell at:
michael.pennell@popcatholicschool.org or

by mail to 1209 Brushy Creek Rd Taylors, SC
29687. EOE

seeking maintenance worker for part-time posi-
tion, approx. 20 hours per week, no benefits. Posi-
tion performs general preventative maintenance
and corrective repairs of buildings, equipment and
grounds to ensure campus grounds are maintained
according to quality maintenance standards. Re-
quires light cleaning of facilities, maintenance,
light carpentry, painting, lifting/carrying heavy
loads of 50 lbs. or more, set-up and break down of
tables and chairs for parish events, landscape
maintenance, and other maintenance/janitorial du-
ties as required. Must be available to work days,
nights and/or weekends as needed. At least one
year of similar work experience. Interested candi-
dates should submit a cover letter and resume to:
bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

baseball pitch, hit and run competition is being
sponsored by the Knights of Columbus of St Mary
Magdalene Church. Competition will be at St Jo-
seph’s High School on Sunday 1 May from 2-4p.
This is open to all children ages 7-14. For more in-
formation contact Jeremiah Minton @
864.884.6197.


Virtus.org
http://www.carolinacatholicchorale.com/
http://www.popcatholicschool.org.
mailto:michael.pennell@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org
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sunday Il may monday tuesday
sixth sunday of easter (OF year C) st athanasius (OF & EF) sts philip & james (OF)
st joseph the workman (EF) sts alexander & companions (EF)
Acts 15:1-2, 22-29; Ps 67:23, 5, 6, 8; Rv 21:10-14, | Acts 16:11-15; Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a, 9b; I Cor 15:1-8; Ps 19:2-3, 4-5; Jn 14:6-14
12-23; Jn 14:23-29 In 15:26—16:4a Ta Mass Mary Anita Jansen+(FRT)
8a Mass Knights of Columbus (FCS) Ta Mass David Holt+ (FRT) 12p EF Mass & Blessing of Crosses-Barnett
10a Mass Ron Novotny+(FRT) ' |2p EF Mass Ryan Barnett-L (FRT) Family (FCS)
[2p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) Tp Novena
6p Mass Adrienne Novotny-L (FCS)
confirmation class 8.4s5a middle school svdp pope francis house columbiettes 6.30p k of ¢ building
blde: drama 3p croghan hall unlocking the mysteries of the bible 7p
potluck 1.30p pac boy scouts 6p croghan hall men’s bible study 7p middle school
financial peace univ 4.30p middle school | legion of mary 6.30p pop ed ctr
cyo 7p croghan hall volleyball 6.30p pac
men’s basketball 8 30p pac
wednesday thursday friday 6 may
easter weekday (OF) easter weekday (OF) easter weekday (OF)
vigil of the ascension (EF) ascension of the Lord (EF) sts john before the latin gate & dominic
savio (EF)
Acts 17:15, 22-18:1; Ps 148:1-2, [1-14; Jn 16:12-15 | Acts 18:1-8; Ps 98:1-4, Jnl6:16-20 Acts 18:9-18; Ps 47:2-3, 45, 6-T; Jn 16:20-23
8.30a School Mass Sean & Heidi Chapman-L (FCS) | 7a Mass Clara Lorenzi+ (FCS) Ta Mass Mr & Mrs A] Hackl-L (FCS)
12p EF Mass Minicks Family-L (FCS) 12p EF Mass Phyllis McGrath+(FCS) I2p EF Mass Donna Kelly-L (FCS)
5p Confessions (FCS)
choir 3p church & croghan hall doors of mercy 7p croghan hall drama 3p croghan hall
reljgious ed 6.30p may crowning church | aoh 79 k of c bldg.
Spanish bible 7p church
please pray for... Ashley Jones, Judy White-
head, Gena Cunningham, Elizabeth Murphy,

saturday sunday 8 may Julie Mallory, Ted Fremont, Marie Wareing,
easter weekday (OF) the ascension of the Lord (OF year C) Stephen Muller, Michael Remion, Jerry Welte,

. ] Katie Nardi, Marie Robichaud, Sandra Zamora
st stanislaus (EF sunday after the ascension (EF 2 2 2
( ) Y ( ) Ron Labbe, Jada Rene Haynes, Deacon Bob

Acts 18:23-28; Ps 4723, 8.9, 10; Jn 16:236-28 | Acs 7:55-60; Ps 97:1-2, 67, 9 e
ridgitte Gunnells, Rev Vincent Salamoni,

8a EF Mass Sean & Heidi Chapman-L (FCS) Rv ZZIZ'M'M'”’ 20; Jon 17:20-26 Brangdy Greene, Parker Longbottom, Wrenn
330p Confessions (FCS) 8a Mass Kathie Martin-L (FCS) Calcutt, Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger,
, : Lillie Nesbitt, William Cash, Ingrid Vest, Jack

SP Mass Tom 0 Donne"+(FCS) 102 Mass Rex GWIIIH"‘(FCS) Reyes, Kevin Stainton and Genevieve Cherrett,

7p Spanish Mass (FFC) 12P EF Mass Florence MOOIIQY-L (ch) Tom Donohue, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel,
6P Mass For the Peop|e of the Parish (FCS) Geri Jender, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price,
Helen Pihokker, Jean Chow, William Hannan,
bounce 10a croghan hall contimmation chss 8.4sa middle school bide Ford Sweeney, Roland Mohesky, Kevin

cyo 7p cfog]]gn hall McGavin, Bonita Love, Helen Schwartz, Joan

men’s basketball 8. 30p pac Rohaley, Ann Gardiner, Pat Stewart, Ed Smith,
Carol Seay, Ada Neary, Jackie Andrejack, Erica

Lewis, Mike McGrady, June Monaghan, Bever-
. . ly Ryan, JoAnne Ficco Pete & Betty Fallat.
FOHOW us on SOClal Medla. *We will leave names on the prayer list for
two weeks; if you would like to keep your
name or the name of a loved one on the list,
please contact the Parish Office.

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors

Flickr: https://www.flickr.com/photos/princeofpeacetaylors/ please pray for all those serving overseas: Ryan
Curry, Dustin Shane, James Hock and Tyler

I . https:// ' Jprinceof; holictaylorssc/  veeer
nstagram: https://www.instagram.com/princeotpeacecatholictaylorssc/  «f you have a family member you wish to add,

please contact the Parish Office




new parishioners

welcome! Please pick up an Infor-
mation Packet and register as part of
our parish family. Various facilities
and services are available to our ac-
tive members, including use of the
church for baptisms, weddings, and
other sacramental events, as well as
parishioner status in parochial
schools.

active membership is determined by
the following criteria: Being properly
registered for a sufficient period of
time; faithful attendance at Mass on
Sundays and Holy Days; use of the
envelope system in regular support of
the parish.

sacraments Baptisms, Weddings
and Funeral Masses may be celebrat-
ed in the Ordinary Form (English) or
the Extraordinary Form (Latin).

baptism Call Gus Suarez for infor-
mation about the Baptismal Prepara-

tion Class. Baptisms are usually cele-
brated on the 1" Saturdays of the
month at 10:30a. You can call Gus at
420.0497 or e-mail him at:

baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org
rcia Contact Sean Chapman at

rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org for

information about adults becoming
Catholic.

marriage preparation Call Stepha-
nie Lasitter at least 6 months in ad-

vance of proposed wedding date
about Marriage Preparation Classes
and requirements for the Sacrament
of Marriage.

anointing of the sick Call the par-
ish office to receive this Sacrament

prior to surgery or when gravely ill.

after office hours emergencies:
Call 1.866.456.2956.

tion and transform the world.

parish office

Oftice hours 9a-4p M-Th, 9a-12p F
Phone: 864.268.4352

Fax: 864.268.3406

email:
parishoffice@princeofpeacetaylors.org

website: www.princeofpeacetaylors.net
clergy
Fr Clgm'stopher Smith, Pastor

268.4352
frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr Richard Tomlinson, Parochial Vicar
268.4352
richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr Francisco Cruz, Assisting Priest
268.4352
Deacon Robert Smith
9087047
dbesmith@aol.com

administrative staff
Chris Bourne, Dir. of Admin. & Finance

3313908
businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Maria Rauch, Parish Secretary

331.3901
maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley, Bookkeeper

331.3907
bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

christian formation
Angela Calabro, Pastoral Associate

. . 3313903
pastoral.associate@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Lara Pennell, Director of Christian Formation

331.3919
lara.pennell@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Stephanie Lasitter, Director of Youth & Family
Life

3313905
stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org

music
Alan Reed, Director of Music

3313904
alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Elizabeth Eger, Organist

331.3906
elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org

spiritual direction
Lisa Buss

spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Brince of peace school
r. Michael Pennell, Principal

michael.pennell@popcatholicschool.org

Jennifer Simpson, Office Manager

jennifer.simpson@popcatholicschool.org
School Office

331.3921

first confession & first communion
Lara Pennell 704.4639

confirmation
Stephanie Lasitter 331.3905

visitation of the sick & homebound
Alan Fritz 449.4636
annulments
Deacon Robert Smith 908.7047

facility reservations
Maria Rauch 331.3901

perpetual adoration
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

extraordinary ministers
Alan Fritz 449.4636
lectors
Bob Mauritz 641.5265
respect Life
Tanya Wersinger 979.1856
pop4lifetaylors@gmail.com

knights of columbus
Howard Sparrow 414.7124

kofcqi84.sparrow@gmail.com

columbiettes
Michelle Zimmerman 354.7321

boy scouts
Marty Yigdall 423.6541

bounce group for widows & wido-wers
Jean Casey 268.7554

financial & food assistance
St. Vincent de Paul Society 331.3937

prayer shawl ministry
Jeanette Kripinski 801.3078

basketball
Brandon Calhoun 423.6600

lucis via: catholic young adults of the up-
state
Ivgreenville@gmail.com

safe environment traininﬁ
Stephen & Margie Mazzitelli 469.6992

The mission of Prince of Peace is to share the fullness of the Gospel to all we encounter in our lives by
equipping disciples to create and strengthen a personal relationship with Christ. By the grace of God,
we are called to strive for personal holiness, participate fully in the vibrant life of the Church’s Tradi-
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